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Subject:

Change of Contact for
Administration for Children’s  Services
(ACS), known as NCWA on FHIS, and
NDAR (NYC Division of Audit and
Response) Issues

There has been a change in contact for cases coded on the Fair Hearing Information
System (FHIS) with Agency NCWA (New York City Child Welfare Administration now
known as Administration for Children’s Services (ACS) or cases coded with Agency
NDAR (New York City Division of Audit Response). The new information appears in
bold:

               Former Contact                                                     New Contact

Administration for Children’s Services (ACS)   Administration for Children’s Services (ACS)
Att: Christine Coburn, FH Compliance               Att:  Mary Anne Szabo, FH  Compliance
220 Church Street, Mezzanine                            220 Church Street, Mezzanine
New York, New York   10013                            New York, New York   10013

     Telephone:  (212) 442-8709
     Fax:             (212) 676-0206
                                          0207
     Email:  7217ww@acs.dfa.state.ny.us

Please update your records.   If there are any questions with respect to this transmittal,
you may contact your supervisor or Sue Fiehl at (518) 473-4779 or via email
90J029@dfa.state.ny.us.

__________________________________
Mark Lacivita, Director of Administration
  Office of Administrative Hearings
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